Memorandum

16-0440

To: Mayor Nickels

CC:

From: Denise Larson

Date: 5/4/2016

Re: Zoo Board Member

Tom Kocourek will be leaving the Zoo Board as June 1, 2016. We have a replacement to represent the Northeast Great Lake Sports Fisherman.

His information is as follows.

Wayne Utterstedt 5108 S 10th Street Manitowoc WI 54220 860-6350

Richard Krumel will also be leaving the board as of June 1,2016. Please replace him with: Al Schema 1419 S 31st St Manitowoc, WI 54220

Edward Vetting & Al Hrudka will be continuing on the board another term.

Both Al and Wayne will be great assets to the board.

Thank You

Denise Larson, Recreation, Sr Center & Zoo Manager